
PUBLIC PROCUREMENT REGULATORY AUTHORITY PPRAGABORONE
Tel: (+267) 360 2000                                                                                       
Fax: (+267) 390 682                
Postal Address:  Private Bag 0058, Gaborone
Physical Address: Plot 8913, Maakgadigau  Road,               
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FRANCISTOWN
Tel: (+267) 2402258
Fax: (+267) 240 2256
Postal Address: Private Bag 274, Francistown  
Physical Address: Plot 14773, 2nd Floor,                 
Botswana Life Building, CBD

The public and all other stakeholders are hereby informed that following the enactment of the Public Procurement (PP) Act, 2021, which came into effect on the 14th April 
2022, Public Procurement and Asset Disposal Board (PPADB) was changed to Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA).

PPRA is currently transitioning and in the process of developing its brand which is expected to be in place by the end of the financial year, that is, by 31 March 2024. As a 
result, the PPADB brand is still being used in some instances and will be phased out with time. Stakeholders are informed that the Old PPADB website is still in use, and 
most documents in the website as well as in the Integrated Procurement Management System (IPMS), bears the PPADB brand including some circulating forms.

Stakeholders are informed that where PPADB appears, for example, on the forms or other documents, it should be taken or read as PPRA. 

Stakeholders are informed that the PPRA is working around the clock to ensure that PPRA is properly branded without necessarily disrupting business.

For further information, kindly contact the Public Relations and Education Office at Tel: 3602017/14/82 or PROffice@ppra.co.bw.

PPRA STILL IN TRANSITION


